



Friday 10th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Red Nose Day – Friday 17th March 2023

On Friday 17th March 2023, it is Red Nose Day. Red Nose Day is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief hoping to make a difference to the most vulnerable people around the world.

To celebrate, and help raise important funds, we will be collecting donation through cash donations sent into school. Children are expected to wear full school uniform on the day and will be 'coming together with other children across the school and bringing a little something home to spread joy'.

To find out more about Red Nose Day visit www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday

We will also be using learning resources provided by Comic Relief so that our pupils can learn exactly how the money they are raising will be used.



Red Noses are now available from school for £2.50 they are now a flat crescent and spring into a honeycomb paper sphere. Please send any money in to buy a Red Nose in an envelope clearly labelled with your child's name, class and £2.50.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Hodgson Deputy Head Teacher